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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1) (You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 
22nd September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 4-6 Netball Club 
 
 
From Wednesday 6th October, I will be offering children in Years 4, 5, and 6 the opportunity to take part in 
Netball Club. This club will start at 3.20 and continue until 4pm. It will run every Wednesday until December 
8th (not including half term week).  
 
If you would like your child to participate in Netball Club, please complete the permission slip below and return 
it to school by Wednesday 29th September. 
 
Children will wear their PE kit for Netball club and will need to be collected from school promptly at 4pm. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Nicola Baker-Hale 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
YEAR 4, 5, and 6 Netball Club 
 
My daughter/son would like to attend Netball Club. 
 
 
Child’s Name____________________________   Class_________________________ 
  
 
Signed:     Date: 
  
 


